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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

On Tuesday 21st January the children in KS2 ( Y3 - Y6) will have an assembly 

to explain how Parliament and government work. A member of the Parliament 

Outreach team will be talking to the children, giving an overview of how 

decisions are made and how everyone can help make changes. 

 

If parents would like to attend this session they are welcome, please complete 

the slip below and return to the office by Monday 20th January. The assembly 

will start at 2.30pm and last approximately 30 minutes. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs J Sherlock 

Headteacher 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Parliament Assembly Tuesday 21st January 

 

□ I will be able to attend this assembly. 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Name of child………………………………………………………………….  Class………….. 

 

Please return to the office by Monday 20th January 
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